

1 Look and tick (✓) the occupations that you can see in the pictures. Use a dictionary if necessary.

- 1 firefighter ☐
- 2 dentist ☐
- 3 doctor ☐
- 4 nurse ☐
- 5 pilot ☐

- 6 teacher ☐
- 7 engineer ☐
- 8 architect ☐
- 9 veterinarian ☐
- 10 flight attendant ☐

- 11 cosmetician ☐
- 12 babysitter ☐
- 13 bricklayer ☐
- 14 taxi driver ☐
- 15 shop assistant ☐





3 What do they do? Match the descriptions to the occupations from Exercise 1.

- a gives injections
- b builds walls and houses
- c sells things in a shop
- d serves drinks / meals on a plane
- e builds roads and bridges
- f stops fires
- g treats and cures animals
- h drives a taxi
- i takes care of children
- j flies a plane
- k makes women beautiful
- l fixes teeth
- m designs buildings
- n treats and cures people
- o educates children



1 Look at the text and circle the correct options.

- 1 We can find this text *in a magazine / on the internet*.
- 2 This text is *an email / a web page article*.

2 Read the text and match the pictures to the paragraphs.



About

Articles

Events

Contact

Donations >

When your hobby becomes your job

¹ When you hear or read about bohemian people, what is the first idea that comes to your mind? Maybe the image of a person who doesn't accept rules, doesn't wear traditional clothes or doesn't have a formal occupation? Sometimes you are right, but bohemians are often people who help others.

² Influenced by "Patch Adams", Payamédicos (clown doctors) visit hospitals to spread some humour and happiness to the sick. On weekdays, they have ordinary jobs. Sandra is a secretary, Ricardo is a vet, Francisca is an architect and Mariana is a PE teacher. But on Saturdays, they put on their clown costumes and play with kids who are in hospital.

³ Astrid is an accountant and works in a public office. On Saturdays, she becomes a crafts teacher and babysitter. She welcomes twenty kids to her weekend workshops. These children have a meal at school on weekdays, but they do not have food at home at weekends. In Astrid's shelter, children draw, play, listen to stories or watch puppet shows. Then, they have chocolate milk and cake. When they leave, they receive a lunch box to take home.

⁴ Guillermina is a lawyer. She uses the internet to inform people about their health. Some people are ill and they do not know it. When they discover the illness, they do not know who to ask for help. Guillermina has got a web page and she uploads information and writes emails to put doctors and patients in contact.

What about you? Could you help people in your free time?

"I don't believe in charity, I believe in solidarity."

- Eduardo Galeano

Start helping >

3 Read the text again. Who ...

- 1 is an accountant? _____
- 2 has got a web page? _____
- 3 visits children in hospital? _____
- 4 receives a lunch box to take home? _____
- 5 has an ordinary job? _____

Occupations

- 1 Use the words in the box to answer. There is one extra word.

dentist doctor flight attendant nurse
pilot teacher vet

Who works ...

- 1 at the hospital? _____
- 2 on a plane? _____
- 3 at school? _____

- 2 Match the pictures to the jobs. There are two extra jobs.



- 1 architect ☐
- 2 accountant ☐
- 3 pilot ☐
- 4 vet ☐

- 5 bricklayer ☐
- 6 nurse ☐
- 7 taxi driver ☐

Celebrations

3 Look and decide which things you do every day (ED) and which things you do on special days (SD).



4 Match the categories to the pictures.

1 Everyday activities

3 Traditional celebrations

2 Religious celebrations

4 Festivals



5 Cross out the words or phrases that do not match the verb.

- | | | | | |
|----|---------------|----------------|-------------|-----------------|
| 1 | get up | late | early | morning |
| 2 | have | for washing up | a good time | a party |
| 3 | go | to the theatre | for a drink | to a granddad |
| 4 | make | sandwiches | a cake | the menu |
| 5 | invite | party | family | friends |
| 6 | get | dish | presents | sweets |
| 7 | wear | pyjamas | festivals | new clothes |
| 8 | go | out | at home | to a restaurant |
| 9 | give | presents | a kiss | goodbye |
| 10 | eat | special dishes | sandwiches | coke |

 Your turn!

Use verbs and phrases from Exercise 5 to write 5 true sentences about you and your family. Include:

always _____
 never _____
 usually _____
 sometimes _____
 often _____



Present Simple – all forms

Affirmative	Negative	Interrogative	Short answers
I eat sandwiches.	I don't eat sandwiches.	Do I eat sandwiches?	Yes, I do . / No, I ¹¹ _____.
You like cake.	You ³ _____ like cake.	⁸ _____ you like cake?	Yes, you ¹² _____. / No, you don't .
He drives a taxi.	He doesn't drive a taxi.	Does he drive a taxi?	Yes, he ¹³ _____. / No, he doesn't .
She ¹ _____ teeth.	She ⁴ _____ fix teeth.	⁹ _____ she fix teeth?	Yes, she does / No, she ¹⁴ _____.
It goes fast.	It doesn't ⁵ _____ fast.	Does it ¹⁰ _____ fast?	Yes, it ¹⁵ _____. / No, it ¹⁶ _____.
We ² _____ sweets.	We don't ⁶ _____ sweets.	Do we get sweets?	Yes, we ¹⁷ _____. / No, we don't .
They go home.	They ⁷ _____ go home.	Do they go home?	Yes, they ¹⁸ _____. / No, they ¹⁹ _____.

- 1 Circle the correct options to describe Alfred's favourite special day.



My favourite special day ¹ **is / are** my birthday. I never ² **go / goes** to school. Mum ³ **wake / wakes** me up with breakfast in bed. My brother, Peter, and my sister, Brenda, ⁴ **give / gives** me a present. It ⁵ **is / are** usually new clothes. My grandparents ⁶ **have / has** lunch with me. My grandmother always ⁷ **cook / cooks** my favourite dish: chicken with fried potatoes. In the afternoon, I often ⁸ **invite / invites** friends. We ⁹ **have / has** sandwiches and coke and we ¹⁰ **listen / listens** to rock music.

2 Confirm the information about Alfred's favourite special day.

- 1 His favourite special day is New Year's Eve.
Is New Year's Eve his favourite special day?
No, it isn't.
- 2 He always goes to school on his birthday.

- 3 His mum wakes him up with breakfast in bed.

- 4 Peter and Brenda give him a kiss.

- 5 His grandparents always have lunch with him.

- 6 He often invites friends in the morning.
